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November 26, 2013

RE: SH 71 Toll Lanes Project — Request for Qualifications Addendum #1

To Whom It May Concern:

Attached is Addendum #1 to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) that was issued on
November 15, 2013 for the above-referenced project. The Addendum amends the
terms of the RFQ as indicated.

The Texas Department of Transportation looks forward to receiving and reviewing your
Qualification Statement and to working with the shortlisted proposers in the next phase
of the procurement.

Sincerely,

/ Frank Holz an - PE.

/ CDA Program Director
3 South/Central Strategic Project Office
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